
 

 
 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
September 16, 2024 

NEWS RELEASE 
United States Department of Agriculture 

NATIONAL AGRICULTURAL STATISTICS SERVICE 
ARIZONA FIELD OFFICE 

P.O. BOX 150969, Lakewood, CO 80215-0969 
Cooperating with the Arizona Department of Agriculture 

 

 

Contact: Rodger Ott 
(800) 392-3202 

 

2023-2024 ANNUAL STATISTICAL BULLETIN 

The Arizona Field Office of USDA’s National Agricultural Statistics Service in cooperation with the Arizona Department 

of Agriculture is pleased to announce the publication of its 2023-2024 Arizona Agricultural Statistics bulletin. The current 
bulletin can be found on the USDA NASS Arizona website using the following link: 

 
https://www.nass.usda.gov/Statistics_by_State/Arizona/Publications/Annual_Statistical_Bulletin/2023-2024/AZAnnualBulletin2023-

2024.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NASS provides accurate, timely, and useful statistics in service to U.S. agriculture. USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer and lender. To file a complaint of discrimination, write: 
USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Ave., S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410 or call (800) 795-3272 (voice), or (202) 720-6382 (TDD). 
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